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Check your Google 
classroom for this 

week’s home 
learning.  

Dear Parents,  
 
This week, the children enjoyed a school disco and also watched a virtual panto 
together as a class. We enjoyed a festive week that also included creating some more 
Christmass crafts and spreading sparkly Christmas cheer. Thank you to the PTFA for 
continuing to support the school by creatively coming up with ideas that help our 
children to live life to the full. Here are a few pictures from the week:     
 

We said goodbye 
to Mrs Elliott who 
is retiring this 
week. We will 
miss her but we 
know that this is 

not the end as she has promised 
to come visit and read with the 
children. We wish her all the best as she sets off on new adventures that involve a 
cruise! You have been a marvellours teaching assistant, Mrs Elliott, and we hope that 
you continue to enjoy life and spread joy.  
 
If you would like ideas of how to 
build a joy of reading within your 
child, you can visit the following 
website. There you will find ideas 
on what your child can read next, 
book recommendations and examples of books by authors they already know. They 
mgiht even find something new and exciting that you have not come across before! 
Here is the link: https://www.booktrust.org.uk/books-and-reading/bookfinder/ 
 
Have a marvellos break and I hope that you find the time to 
rest and recharge. Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year. 
See you all after the holidays.  
 
 

Kind regards   
 
Mrs Babbage 

Star of the 
week! 

 

Star of the 
week: 

   
Lottie 

For brilliant 
writing that 

carefully 
chooses words 
that create the 

intended 
meaning. 

Well done       
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